
Travel advice for Hibs’ fans
heading to Kirkcaldy tomorrow

Hibs’ Supporters travelling to the Scottish Championship match
at Starks Park, Pratt Street, Kirkcaldy (KY1 1SA) tomorrow
will occupy the North Stand (McDermid) at the stadium with
turnstiles opening at 2pm.

Tickets will remain on sale at the Hibernian Ticket Office
until Saturday afternoon (2pm), supporters will also be able
to  purchase  a  ticket  at  the  turnstiles  on  match  day  but
should be aware that they are purchasing a ticket for an
allocated seat.

Supporters coaches should park within the Beveridge Car Park
with an overspill facility at the west end of the esplanade.

Car parking is also available at Beveridge Park car park and
at Kirkcaldy railway station, although spaces in the latter
are  likely  to  be  limited.  There  is  significant  parking
available around the stadium away from the restricted area
and fans are reminded that Pratt Street will be closed to
traffic at 2.30pm in the interests of safety.

At the present time there are no roadworks on the M90 motorway
between  Newbridge  and  the  A92  regional  road  nor  in  the
vaccinate of Starks Park, for up to date travel information
fans should

visit  the  Traffic  Scotland  website  or  follow  on  Twitter
@trafficscotland.
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